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MANAGING COST EFFECTIVE RESIDENTIAL SUPPORT SERVICES 

POLICY 

Stark County Board of Developmental Disabilities is hereinafter referred to as "the Board." 

The Board is committed to assuring its sustainability for as long as the developmental 
disabilities community relies on it for connection to services. 

In order to faithfully pursue its mission, the Board must make operational decisions that 
allow for delivery of needed services to the greatest number of individuals and families 
within the limits of available resources.  In the absence of resources that are sufficient to 
deliver all desirable services, there must be some agreed upon guiding principles that 
determine how services can be coordinated in the most cost effective manner. 

Of all the services financially supported by the Board, the most costly is residential 
supports.  Therefore, this policy is created to provide a framework for applying a consistent 
set of guiding principles to be considered in coordinating residential support services.  
These services are administered by Service and Support Administrators (SSAs).  SSAs, in 
turn, are responsible for assuring that individuals’ teams are aware of these guiding 
principles. 
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